West Racine Business and Professional Association 3219 Washington Ave. Racine, WI. 53405

November 6, 2008

Redevelopment Authority City of Racine Mr. Brian O'Connell

Dear Mr. O'Connell,

We are requesting the use of the redevelopment authority land in the 3100 block of Washington Ave for the farmers market for 2009.

Our request is for the use between May 1st and November 1st 2009 with the same conditions as 2008.

Jim Spangenberg

Board of Directors

West Racine Business and Professional Association

262-637-8514

